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Bakewell St. 

PO Box 26 

Cranbourne 3977  

The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a  

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable) 

 based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic  

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning. 

CALENDAR  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Month of  April 
 

Monday, 23rd April 

Assembly 9 am  

All welcome 

Special appearance by  

Pat the dog! 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 25th April 

Anzac Day 

No students at school 
 

Thursday 26th April 

District Athletics 

Issue 10 

18th April 2018 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

 
Cheryl Van Deursen 
Principal  

 

 

Welcome to Term 2. The staff have been very busy over the 
holidays doing some re-arranging  within the teaching spaces. 
Our ICT lab has been relocated into the Main building to allow 
for increasing numbers in group sizes and a third teaching 
space has been established in the Foundation (Prep) area.  
Miss Hughes got married and is now Mrs Carpenter. 
We have contacted the photography company to chase up 
photo deliveries on behalf of our families - we are hoping to 
receive them  within the next week. 
A local organisation called ACE Foundation   
http://acefoundation.org.au/ have been to visit us this week. 
They have donated books to our school.  Each Prep student 
will receive a beautiful new book. The foundation supports 
schools in Cranbourne with many programs, including their UP 
& Go program and student sponsorship program.  
We would like to thank the ACE foundation for their generosity 
and ongoing support of our school.  

 

        Quote of the Week 

‘No one has ever become poor by giving’ 

- Anne Frank 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS 

8:10 AM BER KITCHEN 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au


Happy Birthday to 
those students who 

are celebrating 
their special day! 

Stars of the Week 

These students have demonstrated intrin-
sic PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility,             
Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)  

Learning  

Community 
Home 
Group Student 

 
FA Jax A 

FB Angus P 

 

JA Rida G 

JB Bailee W 

JC Nathan R 

JD Mia T 

 

MA Jamie A 

MB Link D 

MC Hayden J 

MD Udan L 

 

SA Ethan A 

SB Joel M 

SC Montaya 

SD Iltaf N 

 SB Joel M 

 FB Bita M 

 JA Jack M 

 SD Chronicles T 

 MA Sara H 

 MB Hatif H 

 SC Sarah & Rhys  

From the Office  

“PAT” THE DOG IS 
COMING TO        

ASSEMBLY NEXT 
MONDAY, 23/4/18! 

COME ALONG AND 
MEET PAT, HE’S 

THE DOLLARMITES 
MASCOT! 

SCHOOL BANKING 
IS ON THURSDAY 

EVERY WEEK. 

IF YOU’D LIKE TO 
SIGN UP FOR         

DOLLARMITES OR 
LEARN MORE ABOUT 
IT, WE WILL HAVE   

KAREN HERE FRIDAY, 
27/4/18 TO ASSIST 

YOU. 

  TO JOIN YOUR 
CHILD INTO BANKING, 

YOU CAN DO SO       
ON-LINE OR IN A 
BRANCH OF THE    

COMMONWEALTH 
BANK.   

CPS BANK DETAILS 

BSB  013 593 

Account Number 
499102494 

Please put your 
child’s name in the 
subject line. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
TO OUR MARCH & 

APRIL BABIES!     

Nathan S 
Fauziyah A 
Matthew J 
Farhan N 

Mia T 
Nooriyah A 

Donna J 
Tawhi R 

Di Fernand - Assistant Principal 

Community News 
        

 

Thank you to everyone who supported our 
Bandage Bear Day last term, which was a 
fundraising event  for the Royal Children’s 
Hospital Good Friday Appeal. This year 

they raised a total of $18,043,251. We were able to make a donation of $429.00 to this     
worthwhile cause. This is an outstanding effort—thank you again! 

 

Anzac Day is next week (Wednesday 25th April). We will be 
selling Anzac Day badges here at school, leading up to the day.  

 

School Photos 

We are anticipating delivery of school photos in the next few days!  If your child is a member 
of our Student Leadership teams, (School Captains, House Captains, Junior School Council, 
Environmental team), you will have the opportunity to purchase their group photo. These will 
be on display at the front office, along with information as to how to order copies. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday the 27th July, Cranbourne Primary School will hold a Multicultural Day –            

celebrating the many different cultures of our students.  This day will include African 

Drumming Workshops for the whole school as well as culturally based workshops. 

We are seeking parent volunteers who would like to run a session based on their culture 

(you will be supported by teachers).  This could be:  art, cooking, dancing, dress, music or 

sport to name a few. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in participating, please contact your child’s Home Group Teacher or 

fill in the slip below. 

 

  
Child: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Home Group: __________________ 
  
Parent Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 
  
Culture/Country: ___________________________________________ 
  
Activity: ________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Contact Phone Number: _________________________________________ 
  



 



 



 



 



 



 



 Payments and notices are to be given to class teacher first thing in 

the morning.  All payments are then sent to the office together. 

 Only EFTPOS payments will be taken at the office. 

 Students who are late to school are to be signed in by parents. 

 If your child is late and not signed in by a parent or is absent    

without notification, you will receive a text message to advise you. 

 Late payments for excursions, camps, incursions will not be          

accepted under any circumstances.  

 School Banking Day is Thursday—bank books are to be given to the 

teacher first thing Thursday morning. 

 Students must be in school uniform with appropriate footwear. 

 If your child bumps their head at school, we will send a courtesy 

text message.  You do not have to respond to this message it is just 

so you are aware.  We will ring you if there is a significant injury 

and you are required to pick your child up. 

 School finishes at 3:15 pm, please ensure you have organised       

alternate arrangements if you cannot pick up your children up at 

3:15 pm.  Our After School Care information is in Newsletter. 

 Front door of school is only to be used if you have business at the 

Office. 

 



 


